
                                                                   
                                                                        

 

                           
 

 

 
 
[REDACTED] 
By email 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Office of the Advocate General 
Area G-G 
Victoria Quay 
Edinburgh  
EH6 6QQ 
 
Date:   8

th
 October 2013 

Dear [REDACTED] 
 
Freedom of Information Request 
 
Thank you for your email of 29th September 2013 which we received on 30th 
September. In this email you requested the following information: 
 
 
“1) Have any secretaries of state and ministers who have served in your department 
since May 2010 had an ISDN telephone line installed in their London or constituency 
home? 
 
2) What was the cost to the department for this installation and what is the line rental 
cost? 
 
3) How often has the the line used?” 
 
 
We have concluded our search for this information and can advise you that no such 
ISDN telephone lines have been installed since May 2010.  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to 
conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by 
someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal 
review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Solicitor to the 
Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ.  
 
If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following 
its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  
Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - 
http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to 
Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 
5AF. 
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Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
[REDACTED] 


